## Stanford



## Fwd: Letter attached

3 messages

Lisa Lapin
To: Brandon Camhi Cc: Nanci Howe

Fri, Apr 10, 2015 at 2:46 PM

Hello Brandon,

Thank you for the update on your story planned for Sunday evening. I do have this correspondence, which was the university's response to a concern raised by the Anti Defamation League. It summarizes the university action in this matter. You would be welcome to quote from it in your story.

I am not aware of any further activity on the part of the university, but again, Nanci Howe is away.

Best, Lisa

Lisa Lapin
Associate Vice President
University Communications
Stanford University

From: Nanci Howe

Subject: Re: Letter attached

Date: March 19, 2015 at 4:03:09 PM PDT

To: "Brysk, Seth" - Cc: sally dickson -

Dear Seth.

Thank you for taking the time to write and share your concerns regarding Molly Horwitz's experience with the ASSU elections process. I met with Molly soon after her interview and I understand the concerns that you and she raise. Stanford takes this issue seriously. We expect all our students to be treated fairly and with respect. No one should be singled out because of race, gender or religion.

Sally Dickson, the Associate Vice Provost of Student Affairs, promptly spoke to the students directly involved in the interview session in order to hear their perspectives about the exchange. We learned that there are different accounts of what occurred. Regardless, we have reminded those involved that all candidates should be treated consistently and

fairly and that questioning based on an individual's ethnic or religious affiliation is inappropriate. We remain committed to working with our students involved in the elections to actively support a fair and respectful process. We will also continue to work directly with Molly in addressing her concerns.

I appreciate the work done by the Anti-Defamation League and your interest in our students. Again, thank you for sharing your thoughts.

Sincerely,

Nanci Howe Associate Dean of Students and Director

STUDENT ACTIVITIES AND LEADERSHIP Stanford University



On Mar 18, 2015, at 4:58 PM, Brysk, Seth

wrote:

Ms. Howe,

Please find attached a copy of our letter to you which will also be delivered via US Mail.

I look forward to your response.

Thank you,

**Seth Brysk** | Central Pacific Regional Director (serving N CA, HI, UT)

Anti-Defamation League | 720 Market Street, Suite 800 | San Francisco, CA 94102

www.adl.org

<image001.jpg> <image002.png> <image003.png> <image004.
png> <image005.png> <image006.jpg> <image007.png>
<image008.png>
<image009.jpg>

Watch the 80 second video that could change the world – join us to **Imagine a World Without Hate**®

This e-mail message may contain privileged, confidential and/or proprietary information intended only for the person(s) named. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, and any attachments,

and notify the sender by return e-mail. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, disclosure or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact ADL immediately by telephone at 415-981-3500.

<letter to Howe 3-18-15.pdf>

## **Brandon Camhi**

To: Lisa Lapin

Fri, Apr 10, 2015 at 2:49 PM

Hi Lisa,

Thank you for sending this along! Unfortunately, the letter to Ms. Howe was not included in the message as an attachment. It says "<letter to Howe 3-18-15.pdf>" without an actual file. May you please send the pdf?

Thank you.

Best, Brandon

[Quoted text hidden]

--

Brandon Camhi

Stanford University | Class of 2016

Lisa Ann Lapin

To: Brandon Camhi

Fri, Apr 10, 2015 at 3:12 PM

I do not have it.

Sent from my iPhone

[Quoted text hidden]